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PRINCIPALôS MESSAGE 

Dear Families, 

Week 5 has been a challenging one. We have had 9 
staff members who have been away due to COVID or 
being a COVID close contact. All staff are staying home 
if they have any symptoms to ensure our students and 
families stay safe. We have not been able to cover all 
classes with relief staff. 

All of our specialist teachers have taken classes and 
students have stayed in their class for specialist 
subjects. This has meant that teachers have had to 
cover more yard duties and not have any time to meet, 
plan and analyse student data. 

Our SSOs have also taken on more yard duties and 
have been moved around the school to support where it 
is required. 

I have never worked with such a dedicated, selfless 
group of professionals. I cannot commend our staff 
enough for their professionalism, flexibility and 
compassion. Our students come first in all of our 
decisions and I would like to thank them for what has 
been an extremely challenging week. 

Our students have been understanding and very 
resilient. I have seen children help each other and 
continue to focus on their work throughout the significant 
disruptions. Our children have shown concern for our 
staff and I want to reassure everyone that all of our staff 
are taking care of themselves and will be back as soon 
as they can. Staff are in constant contact with me and 
they all miss us and canôt wait to be back. 

Finally, I would like to thank families for your 
understanding this week. Thank you for keeping your 
children home when they are unwell and keeping us 
informed when your family has been effected by COVID. 
This communication helps to keep us all safe. 

Donna Beaney 
Principal 

LOST PROPERTY 
The lost property box can be found out the 
front of the uniform shop. Please check the 

lost property regularly. 

It is the responsibility of the children and 
parents to look for their own lost property. 

PLEASE ENSURE ALL 
CHILDRENS ITEMS HAVE THEIR 

NAME ON IT  

Any items left in the lost property box at 
the end of term will be sorted by name and 
be available for pick up. Items with NO 

NAME will be disposed of. 

NO HAT NO PLAY 
This term students are required to wear a 
hat while outside at all times. Hats are 
available in the uniform shop at a cost of 
$11.00 each. 

The uniform shop is open on: 

Wednesday 8:30am - 9am 

Thursday 8:30am - 9am 

Friday 8:30am - 9am 

Remember 
your hat! 

IMPORTANT DIARY DATES 

Monday, 14th March 

¶ Public Holiday (Adelaide Cup Day) 

Friday, 18th March 

¶ Pupil Free Day 

Thursday, 14th April 

¶ Last Day of Term - 2:10pm Early Finish 

Friday, 15th April 

¶ Public Holiday (Good Friday) 

NOTE 
Due to covid19 restrictions parents will not be 
able to attend events, unless advised otherwise 
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Principal Message (Continue) 

I would like to share some work our students have been doing throughout week 5. 

Room 14 

Olive and Marziyah: Constructing the longest line they could. 

Zayyan: Building his name! 

Room 15 

Students watched a video about 
emus and practiced writing down 
key words. They then transformed 
the key words into full sentences 

and made projects. They had fun creating emu drawings 
and textas and pencils for art to tie in with our emu 
project. 

Chelsea, Lilly and Jeffôs Work 



 

 

Breakfast Club 

Hi Northfield families. 

Northfield Primary School Breakfast Club is open 
every school day from 8:30am until 8:50am. 

If your mornings are a little busy (as school 
mornings quite often are) and your children are arriving at school hungry, then please send 
them along to Breakfast Club at the school canteen (next to the Gymnasium).  

We have toast, cereal, milk and fruit available every day, with most of our breakfast items being 
supplied by KickStart For Kids. You might even be lucky enough to find a cheese toasty. 

Tuesdays are our Mega Special breakfast morning. Lumination, a corporate sponsor for 
KickStart, help us out by supplying extra helpers and extra yummy treats, such as scrambled 
eggs, cheese and ham rolls and occasionally donuts! 

Thank you to all our amazing volunteer helpers for serving breakfast every day. 

If you want to know more about Breakfast Club, or if you are able to donate any items such as 
jam, margarine or vegemite please let me know. 

Thanks. 

Nick Dodd 
Pastoral Care Worker 

Scholastic Book Club Early Bird Offer for Parents 

Terms and Conditions: 

¶ Use code LOVETOREAD at the checkout for $5 off your order. 

¶ Discount valid for orders placed on ANY titles on Book Club Issue 2, 2022 using the LOOP 

platform. 

¶ Discount valid for parents who place their order before midnight Friday 11 March 2022 

¶ Discount voucher valid with minimum spend of $25.00. 

¶ One discount can be used per transaction. 

¶ Unless stated otherwise, discount vouchers are not valid in conjunction with other promotions or 

discounts. 

¶ If you save your order, please remember to re-add your gift voucher promotional code. 



 

 

 

Tailored Developmental Therapies 

The Philippines are grateful for our old teachers 
resources that we donated in January to help these 
children who have no school due to a typhoon last 
year. 


